
         

Summer Newsletter 2015 
Welcome to the Summer 2015 edition of our newsletter.  It’s that time again to fill you all in on what’s 
been going on at Bonehill Lodge and what future plans we have coming up. 

Since the last newsletter we have organised a number of events, which have been very successful.  To 
start with we had our Easter Party with music from Steve Thomas.  The top three winning hats were 
Mary Rose, William Evitts and Olwen Mellor.  Well done to all who took part! 

We also got involved in “Care Home Open Day” on the 19th June where all of the staff dressed up as 
Disney characters and we had a special guest..Olaf!!  This was a huge success and all of the staff and 
residents loved the whole day.  Thank you to all who took part in the day! 

We also took our residents “Around the World in 8 Days” which was a huge success, where residents got 
the chance to taste foods from the 8 countries selected.  

Looking to the future, we are having a 1940’s tea dance on the 17th July, with entertainment.  Staff will 
be brushing off and getting out their 1940’s clothes again!  Our annual garden party is to be held on the 
8th August.  We will be having refreshments in the garden with entertainment and a raffle.  We hope to 
see you all there!  There is a poster displaying all of our forthcoming activities and we hope you will 
continue to support us through these events. 

We are planning a big fundraising event on 21st November at the Progressive Club in Tamworth, with a 
disco and raffle.  We will be selling tickets at £2.00 per adult and £1.00 concession. All proceeds will be 
split between Bonehill Lodge and The Alzheimer’s Society. We would love to see as many of you there as 
possible and if you wish you can also bring along your loved ones from The Lodge, although please note 
that the staff there will not be on duty.  We will however ensure that members of staff are available at 
Bonehill to help you in and out of cars if you wish to bring your loved ones.  

If you know of any companies that will donate prizes to such a good cause then please let us know or 
please contact them on our behalf.  Any help or ideas for this event will be gratefully received.  Please 
see Mandy, Becky or Christine for more information.  Tickets will be on sale from October but we will be 
advertising the event throughout the home before then to remind you. 

Last but not least, thank you for your loyal support to us all here at Bonehill Lodge.  We hope it will 
continue throughout the year. 

Best wishes from all of The Team 

 


